

188 - 190 High Street | Perth | PH1 5PA
Telephone: 01738 580188 | Fax: 01738 580637
E-mail: enquiries@cath-org.co.uk
www.cath-org.co.uk

16<sup>TH</sup> October 2013

Dear Ms Stewart

I would like to thank you on behalf of the CATH Management Committee, staff and those we continue to support for your generous donation of Harvest Thanksgiving, from Blackford Parish Church and Blackford School, handed into our Day Centre at Ladeside, St Catherine's Road, Perth, PH1 5RY.

I also acknowledge receipt of £25 cash donation and attach a receipt for your records, thank you.

Your continued support for the work which we do is very much appreciated and I shall be grateful if you could pass our sincere thanks to your congregation and the pupils at Blackford School.

Yours sincerely

**B** Cowie

**CATH Operations Manager**